
Product Discontinuance Notice # 09042019

AFFECTED PRODUCT DIVISION:  Mid-Power White LED's

Part Number Alternate Part Number
SM2835UWDC02 N/A
SM2835UWDN02 N/A
SM2835UWDW02 N/A
SM3527UWDC01 N/A
SM3527UWDN01 N/A
SM3527UWDW01 N/A
SM4014UWDC02 N/A
SM4014UWDN02 N/A
SM4014UWDW02 N/A
SM5730UWDC05 N/A
SM5730UWDN05 N/A
SM5730UWDW05 N/A
SME2014UWDC05 N/A
SME2014UWDN05 N/A
SME2014UWDW05 N/A
SME3030UWDC10 N/A
SME3030UWDN10 N/A
SME3030UWDW10 N/A

Product Announcement
4-Sep-2019

Bivar would like to promptly notify its customers of the discontinuance of our 
Mid-Power White LED Series. Effective immediately, due to an unexpected 
materials issue, we are no longer able to manufacture the following listed items. 
We would like to assure you that this is an isolated event and only pertains to 
the Mid-Power White LED Series. We apologize for any inconvenience that this 
may cause. 

Please email the Bivar Sales and Support Team with any questions concerning 
this announcement at sales@bivar.com 

BV00-Q460 PDN#  09042019

mailto:Please%20email%20the%20Bivar%20Sales%20and%20Support%20Team%20with%20any%20questions%20concerning%20%0athis%20announcement%20at%20sales@bivar.com
mailto:Please%20email%20the%20Bivar%20Sales%20and%20Support%20Team%20with%20any%20questions%20concerning%20%0athis%20announcement%20at%20sales@bivar.com
mailto:Please%20email%20the%20Bivar%20Sales%20and%20Support%20Team%20with%20any%20questions%20concerning%20%0athis%20announcement%20at%20sales@bivar.com


 

  

BV00-Q460 PDN#  09042019


	Sheet1

